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Dear Parents, 

‘Sports Taster’ for Year 4 

 

Next year when your children are in Year 5, they will have a wider choice of extra curricular 

sports clubs that they may wish to attend.  We are holding a ‘sports taster’ day for Year 4 on 

Tuesday 25th June.  Normal lessons will be suspended and during the day they will have the 

opportunity to participate in a range of sports including:- 

 

 Basketball 

 Archery 

 Table Tennis 

 Tag Rugby 

 Yoga 

 

The children can come to school in their sports clothes which they can wear all day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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